
 

You are invited to the next Democratic Alliance for 
Action meeting! 

   

  

Dear DAA Members and Friends, 
   
This is a reminder that the next Democratic Alliance for Action meeting 
will be this Thursday, April 26 at 7:00 PM at Vincenzo's Pizza. The 
address is 24504 1/2 Lyons Avenue in Newhall. Please order food and 
schmooze before 7 PM. Doors open at 5:45 PM. Make sure to sign in at 
the check in table. 
    
At this month's meeting, Sandra Cattell, a DAA member and the 
political director of the local chapter of the Sierra Club, will talk about 
issues related to the CEMEX mine. Candidates for the Los Angeles 
County Central Committee will also be speaking.     
 
    
      
    
   




